
COMHAIRLE  CHONTAE  CHILL  CHAINNIGH 

Kilkenny County Council 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

 

The Planning Department wishes to advise members of the public who intend to 
apply for Planning Permission, and their agents, that access to E Plan and I Plan will 
be severely restricted during the last week of May, 2014.  During this period data on 
the planning files for Kilkenny Borough Council will be merged with the County 
Council planning systems resulting in the systems being unavailable for normal use. 
 
It is advisable that planning applications are not lodged in the Planning Department 
during the last week of May i.e. 26/5/2014 to 3/6/2014 as the applications cannot be 
validated during the transfer of data into one IT system. 
 
The Planning Department apologises for the reduced planning service during this 
time.  Our customer service desk in County Hall, John Street, Kilkenny will provide 
a limited planning service.  
For further information contact the Planning Section at (056) 7794010 
 
John McCormack 
Director of Services 
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